

2017 Patrick Chong Memorial Scholarships

Johnson Investment Counsel Recognizes Outstanding Students

Jason Jackman, CFA, President, and Chief Investment Officer of Johnson Investment Counsel (JIC), presented the Patrick Chong Memorial Scholarship to two outstanding students, Kyle Ackerman and Shaun Grant.

Kyle Ackerman is the son of Client Support Assistant, Julie Ackerman and Jim Ackerman. Kyle is a 2015 graduate of Elder High School and will be attending the University of Louisville with a major in Exercise Science.

Shaun Grant is the son of Client Support Assistant, Tina Lowry and Terry Lowry (stepfather). Shaun is a 2007 Graduate of Bellevue High School and is also an 8 year veteran of the United States Marine Corps. Shaun will be attending Eastern Kentucky University with a major in PGA Golf Management.

Johnson Investment Counsel established the Patrick Chong Memorial Scholarship in remembrance of Patrick Chong, a Portfolio Manager Assistant at JIC, who died of colon cancer in 2002 at the age of 31. In his memory, JIC annually awards two \$2,500 scholarships to children of Johnson Investment Counsel employees. A committee of educators and administrators at the University of Cincinnati judges applicants on the basis of scholastic achievement, extra-curricular activities, community involvement, and proven potential in college curriculum.



From the left: Jim Ackerman, Julie Ackerman, Kyle Ackerman, Jason Jackman



From the left: Tina Lowry, Shaun Grant, Jason Jackman

